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SCC PHONE CONFERENCE
December 6,2020

Conference call called to order by President Todd 
Boorman when all officers call in.  On the call was T. 
Boorman, D. Perron, S. Rivera, G. & J. Anderson, R. 
Stevenson. 

Topics to discuss:

1. By-Law 7.1 Officers consist of : President, Vice 
President, Treasurer and Secretary.   

By-Law be change to include Member-at-Large to be 
included as a board member officer. 

2. Barbara and Doug Wellhausen bought a Newmar 
Coach need to vote for allowing them to continue as 
honorary members. ( Honorary members are only 
for 1 year.)



Vote: 

     D. Perron: Nay     S. Rivera: Nay

     R. Stevenson: Nay   G. Anderson: Nay

(T. Boorman also would have voted Nay. )

Wellhausen’s will be invited for SOB Rally’s are done.

B. Wellhausen is our Webmaster .  She stated to 
Todd she would continue the position til a 
replacement is found. 

Considered K. Bujnoch as replacement.

Position not hard National webmaster Doug 
Thompson send out a ghost site for new webmaster. 
They can learn to work site.

3. Spring Rally:  April or May

4. Eufaula , OK at Extreme RV Resort is being 
considered.  Large Kitchen & Bar.  Concrete Pads.  

( Robin and Myrna would consider hosting if held in 
the fall).



If rally held in Oklahoma or Arkansas need to invite 
Eastern Chapters.

Can be a regional Rally if we could get 20 or more 
coaches to attend.  

(National Rally Possibly 3rd week in June 2021. Still 
not set) 

T. Boorman will send out information for more 
choices for Spring Rally.

Fall Rally Possibly in Hot Springs, Arkansas  

End of conference call meeting.

Respectfully Submitted by Rosa Stevenson Secretary

on December 18, 2020.



 


